
 

Hebden Royd Town Council 

 
Provision of Replacement Digital Projector - Hebden Bridge 

Picture House 
 

Published: Friday 14th January 2022 

Deadline: Friday, 4th February 2022 noon 

 

Description 

 
HBPH is a 500 seat capacity cinema centrally situated in Hebden Bridge. 

 

Open 363 days of the year and primarily used for cinema and live arts screenings the venue 

comprises one auditorium which is split into a Stalls (lower) seating area and the Circle 

(upper) seating area. 

 

It screens a very wide variety of films ranging from new release blockbusters to art house 

classics and older films. 

 

The Picture House requires a replacement Digital Laser Projector with appropriate pedestal 

and controls to replace the existing digital projector that is coming to the end of its 

operational life. 

 

The system should be delivered to site and installed within one working day so as to ensure 

the continuity of operation at the Picture House. 

 

Additional Information 

 
Installation of the new projector should take place following the 1st April 2022 to a schedule 

agreed with the Town Clerk and the Picture House Manager. 

 

Value of contract 

 
Estimated in the region of £60,000. 

 

Contact Details:  
Jason Boom 

Hebden Royd Town Council 
The Town Hall, St George’s Street 

Hebden Bridge 

HX7 7BY 

Email: jason.boom@hebdenroydtowncouncil.gov.uk 

01422 842181                  


